DRrRAFTER’'S NOTE LRB-0513/3dn
FROM THE MDK:cjs:km
LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

April 4, 2001

Representative Foti:

This version is identical to the previous version, except that the statement about
toll-free numbers or return e—-mail addresses does not have to be at the beginning of
the solicitation.

Mark D. Kunkel

Legislative Attorney

Phone: (608) 266—0131

E—mail: mark.kunkel@legis.state.wi.us



